
All donations go directly to the Diocese of Norwich (Charity No. 249318).

Explore more and give today at
www.DofN.org/lent 

This year’s appeal aims to raise enough money to 
provide 25 water tanks for Ordinand’s homes at 
Newton Theological College in Papua New Guinea.

The Bishop of Norwich, the Rt Revd Graham Usher, says: 
“Your donations and fundraising will enable ordinands and their families 
to thrive, so supporting the next generation of Christian leaders in 
Papua New Guinea to have the best possible start with their training.”
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